
A Message from The Sickles Family and 1663 Partners LLC Company 
12.12.24 

 
 

This afternoon 1663 Partners LLC and Sickles Family achieved another important 
restructuring milestone. The United States Bankruptcy Court conditionally 

approved our Disclosure Statement and consented to the distribution of our Co-
Sponsored Plan of Reorganization. Resolving technical and substantive 

objections and roadblocks is part of a restructuring process. We are pleased that 
we were able to work with the Court, multiple creditors and parties in interest, and 

their attorneys to resolve many of those challenges to the Court’s satisfaction 
and get to this important point. We are steadfast in our commitment to emerge 
from Bankruptcy Court oversight in early 2025 so that we can focus on the re-

opening of Sickles Market in Little Silver. 
 

1663 and the Sickles Family appreciate the overwhelming outpouring of positive 
messages of support that we have received. 

 
We encourage you to stay updated by visiting sicklesmarket.com 

 
Please email bankruptcy or other legal inquiries 

to dstolz@genovaburns.com and jfriedland@muchlaw.com 
 

View our Disclosure Statement and Chapter 11 Plan here: 
https://sicklesmarket.com/special-announcements/ 

 
Please email business reopening inquiries to info@1663partners.com 

 
Best, 

The Sickles Family and 1663 Partners LLC Company 
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